
AR<;:HDIOCESE OF SEATTLE 

OFFICE OF TtfE ARCHBISHOP 

The Rev. Mi chae.l Cody 
2 Beechstone, Apt. 5 
Port;Smouth, NH 03801 

Dear Mike, 

910 MARION ST·REET 

SEATTL.E. WASHINGTON 98104 

IZ06J 3BZ·4684 

February 13, 1989 

Thank you for your letter of 20 January 1989. I appreciate the 
forthrightness with which you address this matter, and 
especially your concern for the best interests of the Church. 

All things considered, I wish to formaJly accept your request 
for 1 aicization. You will be hearing from Father Espen 
regarding the procedure. ln the meantime, could I ask that you 
complete the enclbsed re·1.ease form and return it to me. 

I do want to assure you that you will continue to receive an· 
amount equal to that received by our priest pensioner's. Both 
Father Espen and Monsignor Doogan clearly recall this 
arrangement. As times change, tl'le vehicle by which our 
11 system 11 generates this disability payment for·you might 
change; however, the amount would still be figured as I mention 
above. 

I hope you will continue to enjoy ret i·rement . 
. --

enclosure 

JH-ARCH000259 

"Sensitive Information"· 
Per Protective Order 


	Cody_JH_ARCH000259

